
 

 

 

22nd September 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
BMS Choir 
 
We had a great time at the Choir Taster Session and it was fantastic to have such a large number in 
attendance! 
 
Regular choir sessions will now start on 29th September.   They will take place after school on Thursdays, 3.15 
– 4.15pm in the music room (The Studio).  Students are expected to attend each week (unless a special 
arrangement has been made).  If your child cannot attend for any reason you would need to contact the 
school to let us know in advance. 
 
If you would like your child to be part of the choir, please complete the on-line form using the link below by 
Wednesday 28th September.  Please note, if your child was unable to come to the taster session but would 
still like to be part of the choir they are welcome to join. 
 
https://forms.office.com/r/0hYY9YkHp8  
 
As a choir we will be working towards something for Christmas, Voice In A Million and we will be looking for 
other performance opportunities as well!  It’s time to get singing! 
 
Please do get in touch if you have any questions or concerns about the choir. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr N Bluck & Mrs B Miller 
Music Teachers    
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